AL AIN AMERICAN PRIVATE SCHOOL A pdY) ) A jaa g g
SOLE PROPRIETORSHIP L.L.C r"-("-s )l (et Sl AS

CirNo.67/AAAS/AY2021-2022/JANUARY Date: 2" January 2022

Dear Parents,

This letter is issued with great regret to inform you that Mr. Pawan Bandi (Grade 5 Math Teacher)
will no longer continue with Al Ain American Private School, as he was not able to return from his
home country due to the pandemic. Ms. Shalet Chico will be covering the Math lessons for the
students effective from 34 January 2022.

Al Ain American Private School would like to welcome Mr. Omar Diab as the new Grade 5 Science
Teacher. He is graduate from American University of Beirut, Lebanon. We assure you that Mr. Omar
is a highly qualified and enthusiastic teacher.

If you have any further questions or queries, please contact the school reception 03-7677000 or

please email the communication team at communication@alainamericanschool.ae.

Thank you
Regards,
AAAS Administration
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